parent news etter

Buffalo Grove High School 2023-2024 Third Quarter



A Letter from Principal Wardle

Bison Parents and Guardians, I trust this newsletter finds you well as we enter the third quarter of the academic year at Buffalo

Grove High School. It is always a pleasure to update you on the exciting happenings within our school community. As we navigate the challenges of the year, I am filled with pride and gratitude for the incredible students, dedicated staff, and supportive parents who make Buffalo Grove High School a thriving and nurturing learning environment.

This year, our school has embraced a powerful theme that encapsulates the values we hold dear: "Be Kind, Be Curious, Be Brave, BelonG." These guiding principles serve as the foundation for the experiences we create for our students. We believe that kindness fosters a supportive community, curiosity sparks a love for learning, bravery empowers personal growth, and a sense of belonging is what binds us all together.

Over winter break, I read the book "Legacy" by James Kerr, which delves into the principles that have made the New Zealand National Rugby Team, the All Blacks, a legendary force in sports history. A quote from the book particularly resonated with me: "To become an All Black means becoming a steward of a cultural legacy. It means to leave the jersey in a better place. The Humility, Expectation, and Responsibility that this brings lifts their game. It makes them the best in the world."

This sentiment aligns with our vision for Buffalo Grove High School. As our students progress through their four years, they too become stewards of the BG legacy. The humility to learn, the expectation to excel, and the responsibility to contribute positively to our community elevate their educational journey. Each student has the opportunity to leave their mark, ensuring that the legacy of Buffalo Grove High School continues to thrive for generations to come.

I am immensely proud of the growth I witness in our students year after year. They embody the spirit of "Be Kind, Be Curious, Be Brave, BelonG" in their daily interactions, academic pursuits, and extracurricular activities. Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to the upcoming achievements and milestones that the third quarter holds for our Buffalo Grove High School community.

#OneBG

Jeff Woulde



parent news etter

Buffalo Grove High School 2023-2024 Third Quarter

CLICK ON AN IMAGE BELOW TO JUMP TO THAT PAGE



Bell Schedules and Blue/Orange Calendar



2023-24 & 2024-25 District 214 Calendars



Class of 2024 Graduation News



News from the Health Office



Student Services News



Assessment Center News



Comfort Closet



District 214 News



Choir News



Buffalo Grove Parent Association (BGPA)



Nurturing Parent Group 10-Week Program



Omni SPARCS Program for Students

parent news letter

Buffalo Grove High School 2023-2024 Third Quarter

CLICK ON AN IMAGE BELOW TO JUMP TO THAT PAGE



NEW! Report Absences Infinite Campus Portal



Things You Should Know

